
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for 
next week.  
 
In Literacy, we will be learning about non-chronological reports and 
identifying their features. 
 

In Numeracy, we will be working out multiplication and division problems. We 
will also be using arrays to find multiples.  
 
In Science, we will be doing an investigation on floating and sinking and we 
will be focusing on writing up the experiment. 
 
In IPC, we will be thinking about what kind of ruler we would want to be, 
reflecting upon skills that good leaders from the past have had. We will also 
be learning about famous explorers, including Christopher Columbus.  
 
In PSHE, we will be looking at what different families look like. We will be 
discussing how our families are similar and different to other families. 
 
In ICT, we will be presenting our PowerPoint slides on effective 
communication. 
 
For Spellings, please practise any words that have the following sounds in 
with your child. They will then be tested on 10 random words that have this 
sound in on Thursday to see how they are applying their phonics learning to 
spelling.  
 
Mr Chad’s group: ‘ck’ as in rock, and ‘r’ as in rat.  
Ms Nadine’s group: ‘oo’ as in book, and ‘oo’ as in food (2 different sounds!). 
Mr Spencer’s group: ‘oi’ as in coin, foil and ‘ow’ as in down, how. 
Mrs Burgess’ group: ‘pr’, ‘cr’ and ‘br’ as in prowl, crutch and bring.  
Ms Dianne’s group: revising ‘ur’ as in pure, ‘ow’ as in flower and ‘oi’ as in boil. 
Ms Claire’s group: ‘oe’ as in toe, and ‘au’ as in launch. 
Ms Dipti’s group: 10 Year 2 Tricky/High Frequency Words, as found in their 
communication book.   
Ms Clara and Ms Asma’s groups:  ‘Week 19’ from the Year 2 Spelling list; the 
words can be found in their communication book.  
 
Notice & Reminders: 

• Ties are available from Reception. Please ensure your child is wearing a tie as part 
of their school uniform.  

• The student BBQ is on Thursday. A burger and a drink is 20QR and popcorn is 5QR.   

 
Have a lovely weekend! 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (6-10 May 2018) 



Yours faithfully 
Year 2 Team 


